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Dear West Park Families 
 
Please remind your child/children that they are not permitted to bring e-scooters onto the school 
site. 
 
Children cannot legally ride e-scooters on either main roads or pavements.  I am particularly 
concerned about the use of e-scooters as there have been a number of reports about near misses 
with cars recently.  E-scooters also bring about a significant danger to pedestrians in our local 
community. 
 
As always, thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


